

May 20, 2008

City of Racine Building Dept. 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

> Re: 524 Monument Square Bldg Owner, Ray Borgeson Guy Lloyd Realty

Attn: Rick Heller

Chief Building Inspector

Dear Mr. Heller,

We respectfully request permission to continue the existing 7"+2" projection of the existing canopies which have been in place since the 1960's.

We are also installing thin brick veneer (approximately $\frac{3}{4}$ " with backing) over the existing ceramic tile facing.

We would appreciate your approval as soon as possible

Thank you for your efforts.

Yours truly,

Thomas A. Cecchini

TAC/klc